January 12, 2023
Te: Members of the Coronado Unified School Board and Superintendent
Reé: Sunshine Notification

On behalf of the Associated Coronado Teachers (ACT) bargaining team, this letter serves as
our notice of intent to negotiate for the 2023-2024 school year, ACT intends 1o open the
following articles of the Colléctive Bargaining Agreement:

Article 17 Leaves
The ACT has an inlerest in reviewing and clarifying existing language.

Article 19 Salary
The ACT has an interest in improving total compansation and reviewing and clarifying existing
language.

Article 21 Laws Regarding Special Education
The ACT has an interest in reviewing and clarifying existing language, improving consistency
and continuity of Special Education services for students.

We look forward fo a continued collaboration with the School Board to amive at a mutually

Respectfully,
Cexi &db'[_
Bargaining Chair, ACT




